
Concerning HB 1540 

I am Jeffrey Quam of 1555 Sundance drive S Fargo.  I urge you to vote no on this bill because it is not cheap and, it puts
poor student families at a disadvantage especially in rural areas where public schools are struggling. Please consider
that our Public system is the backbone of our primary educational system.


